
July 7, 2010 

Councilmember Todd Gloria 
202 C Street, MS I 0A 
San Diego, CA 92101 

Councilmember Gloria: 

Office of the President 
Bo b Brow er. Ph.D . 

I am writing to you today on behalf of Point Loma Nazarene University in regards to the City of 
San Diego' s Medical Marijuana Task Force recommendations. On February 22, 2010, the Linda 
Vista Planning Group approved the recommendations of the task force with the suggestion that 
collectives and cooperative dispensaries not be located with a 1,000-foot radius of "colleges and 
universities" along with schools and other youth facilities. 

This addition is necessary to truly accomplish the aims within the task force recommendations. 
PLNU is not only a campus for 18-22 year old college students. We are often host to junior high 
and high school camps, visiting perspective college students, church youth groups, musical and 
theatrical events as well as local elementary school field trips. 

We feel that the addition of "colleges and universities" to the 1000-foot buffer around medical 
marijuana dispensaries is a logical and appropriate zoning requirement, and we ask that you 
support this addition when the task force recommendations are brought before the City Council. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me for additional information. 

Positively, 

Bob Brower, Ph.D. 
President 
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